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Advisory Board Meeting

Biotechnology Program

2007-2008
Eastview Campus, Rm 9227
12:00-1:00 PM

July 23rd, 2008
Meeting Feedback
People in Attendance:

Sarah Simmons, Marianna Goldrick, Bruce Leander, Cathy Edmonson, Michaela Hofmeyer, John Gomillion, Jeanette Hill, Rijo Vallajo, David Fonken, Patrica Phelps, Linnea Fletcher, Steven Spurlock
State of the Department

1. Dr Phelps will assume Department Chair duties while Dr. Fletcher is working in the Department of Undergraduate Education at the National Science Foundation 

2. Review of existing courses and degrees/certificates 

3. Review of TSSB skill standards (website)

4. The addition of courses and short courses based on industry needs; possibly HPLC or GC or QA training. They should be offered as both credit/noncredit.  

5. Dual credit for the 6 core courses

6. The continued development of the Round Rock Campus and its combined MLT/Biotechnology laboratory. 

7. Continued collaboration with TLCC and Bruce Leander in the developing incubator space at ACC (note, the Round Rock laboratory will have space).

8. Continued collaboration with Bio-Link and the hosting of regional meetings; next year the regional meeting will be in Louisiana and the following year Colorado. The new Center Grant is to be submitted next year.

9. Expansion of high school program and its alignment with a new textbook.

10. Continued collaboration with Work Source in the Bridge to Biotech grant.

11. Continued collaboration with the Greater Austin Chamber of Commerce in the promotion of the program and meeting the needs of industry.

12. Exploring the possibility of a Middle College in biotechnology, in collaboration with RRISD and GISD.
13. Submission of an NSF-funded S-Stem Grant for the purpose of awarding scholarships to biotechnology students

Industry Feedback 
1. Begin tracking student placements and develop marketing materials targeting benefit of incumbent worker training to industry

2. Develop additional curriculum in GMP documentation specifically highlighting auditing.  

3. Research how to meet Contract Research organizations needs. 

4. Research meeting Medical Device Company needs.  

5. Put representation of biotechnology program on the Collaboration and Outreach committee of the Life Sciences Council.  

6. Schedule meeting on wet-lab incubator with Curt Bilby and Bruce Leander as soon as possible.  Attempting to schedule the meeting for August 4th.  

